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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time-sensitive information about the administration
 of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.

                                        

Sent: Wed, August 15, 2012 4:47 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #132 - SW-AHMA Arkansas Affordable Housing Conference in Little Rock - August 23-24, 2012
 
SW-AHMA's Arkansas Affordable Housing Conference & Contract Administrator Workshop will be held August 23 and 24, 2012 at the Embassy Suites - Little Rock. SHCC will participate in the Conference, presenting an update on the status of the rebid of the PBCA (Contract Administrator) contract and sessions on HUD’s New Infestation Guidelines - Notice H2012-5; significant changes in HUD’s Section 8 Renewal Policy including the new requirement for a Rent Comparability Study (RCS) for some 202 and 515/8 properties, and an update on the status of TRACS 202D.  Additional presentations and workshops will be conducted throughout the Conference by recognized speakers and trainers on a number of property-management specific topics, including Fair Housing and EIV.  There will be open forum question and answer sessions with HUD and SHCC. A copy of the Registration is attached.  We encourage you to attend and hope to see you there!
Please contact Roy Cozart, Executive Director of SW-AHMA at (210) 822-5852 or swahma@gmail.com with any questions.
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